
 

GCCC Meeting Minutes 
October 30, 2014 

 

 

The GCCC held its October 30 meeting at Freedom Baptist Church because the Greene County 

Courthouse Annex was in use by the Election Commission. 

 

Chairman Cobble opened the meeting in prayer. Secretary Houser stated that he had forgotten 

the minutes from the October 16 meeting. Chairman Cobble said that the GCCC would make it up at the 

next meeting. 

 

The GCCC revisited Article 5.03(a). 

Chairman Cobble said that he would work on the wording for Article 5.03(g) and (h). 

Secretary Houser has a recommendation for Article5.03 (i) written by Chair Pro Tem Wood that         

he will e-mail to the Commissioners. 

The GCCC worked through the remainder of Article 5.03. 

Chairman Cobble is going to research Article 5.04 

The GCCC started working on Article5.05.  

The GCCC eliminated Article5.05 (a)(4)(d). 

Secretary Houser is going to research Article 5.05(a)(6) and (7). 

The GCCC ended the night with discussion on 5.05(c)(4). 

 

Chairman Pro Tem Wood made a motion to adjourn. 

Secretary Houser seconded the motion. 

The GCCC voted 6-1 to adjourn. 

   



 

 

 


